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3. PROGRAMME FOR SUBMISSIONS  
 
 To decide on a programme for inviting submissions from interested parties, bearing in mind that any 

further consultation should be extended to include all affected restaurant/bar operators, including 
those along the Oxford Terrace Strip.  It will be recalled that the following persons made submissions 
at the 15 September 2005 Council meeting: 

 
 Mr Antony Gough (Hereford Holdings Ltd) 
 Mr Clive Weston (Coyotes) 
 Mr Peter Morrison (Branch President, Canterbury Hospitality Association) 
 
 Mr Gough has also advised that he would like Mr Ian McKenzie to be included in any further 

discussions, as the owner of some of the affected Oxford Terrace properties. 
 
 


